
 

  

5th December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 6 Carols Singing Trip - Wednesday 14th December 

Andromeda and Pavo Classes will be taking a walk to St.Andrews Church in Southgate to sing 

festive Carols and Christmas songs outside St Andrews Church to lift the spirit of Southgate at 

Christmas! We are very excited… 

This is a lovely opportunity to see the local people in Southgate and we will also be collecting for 

a reputable charity of choice chosen by the children of Year 6.  We will be back in time for 

lunch. 

If any of our parents/carers would like to walk with us on this day and help, please fill in the slip 

below and return it to your child’s class teacher.  We would also like to take the opportunity to 

ask if you can join us to support the children in Year 6; the more the merrier! 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Leo & Mr Bonallo 

Year 6 Class Teachers 

 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 6 Carols Singing Trip - Wednesday 14th December 

I understand that my child will be out of school during the morning of Wednesday 14th December and will 

be returning to school by lunch time 

 

Child’s Name: …………………….…………………     Class: …………………………………       Signed: ………………..…………………… 

 

Please tick as appropriate: 

 

I would like to be an adult volunteer and will come to the school office for 9am to help 

 

I would not like to be an adult volunteer  
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